Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX

Telephone: 01925 763427 Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk



Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway

19th October 2021

RE: Police Christmas Card Competition

Dear parents and carers

Schools across Cheshire have been challenged by the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cheshire, John Dwyer, to create a festive image for this year's Christmas Card. All entries into the competition will be judged by the commissioner and the winners will receive a prize.

Entries will be created in A5 format and can be either landscape or portrait. The image can be in colour or in black and white and needs to celebrate the festive period.

We would like to offer our pupils the opportunity to create their own entry over the half term break, with pre-cut card being supplied by school. They will need to do the following:

- Design their own festive design on one side of the card
- Write their name and age on the back
- Write the name and address of the school along with the number 01925763427 on the back

All designs need to be returned to school by **Tuesday 2nd November**.

This is a great opportunity for the children to get creative and

"I'm excited to see the imaginative ideas which the children will come up with and I want young people to show me their best creations." -**Commissioner John Dwyer**

Thank you Mr Duckett































